
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
 
   February 21, 2001 
 
 
 
H. James Krueger 
Administrator 
Appraiser Certification and Licensure Board 
21 Labor and Industries Building 
350 Winter Street, N.E.  
Salem, OR  97310 
 
Dear Mr. Krueger: 
 
 As per your recent telephone conversation with Dennis Greene of our office, we will be 
performing a follow-up review of the Oregon Appraiser Certification and Licensure Board on 
March 27-28, 2001. Mr. Greene will be performing the review.  
 
 Please call if you have any questions. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson  
   Executive Director 


